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©ttawa ïUomen's Canablan Club
Madam,—

THE HON. W. L. MACKENZIE KINO, C.M.G.,
will be the guest of honour at the next meeting of 
the club, which will be held in the ball room of the 
Chateau Laurier, on Saturday afternoon, January
8th, 1916, at three o'clock.

Mr. King, who is well known to Ottawa audicnees 
as an easy and delightful speaker, will address the 
members on

THE WORK OF THE ROCKEFELLER 
FOUNDATION

with which he has been connected for some time.

While special reference will be made to the heroic 
labours of this organization among the refugees in 
Belgium and Serbia, Mr. King will also discuss those 
wider activities in directions which are perhaps not so 
well known to the general public.

Members will be admitted to this meeting free on 
presentation of 1915-16 season ticket, and nonresident 
visitors may attend upon payment of 25 cents, when 
accompanied by a member.

Yours truly,
ETHEL W. THOMAS, 

Honorary Secretary
The Aylmer Apts.
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